

207 HUOT STREET SOUTH PORCUPINE, ON PON 1H0 Phone (705) 235-4622 Fax (705) 235-4246

www.ncdsb.on.ca

Wednesday November 14, 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Progress reports have gone home and student-led conferences will be taking place at St. Joseph School tonight from 4-7 p.m. This opportunity replaces the traditional parent/teacher conference and allows your child to share his/her work with you.

We look forward to seeing you tonight and sharing in the experience of your child conferencing with you about his/her progress.



Don't forget – we are also hosting the Book Fair until 7 pm and you'll be able to pick up your Fresh from the Farm orders as well!





Don't forget Mickey Mouse turns 90 this week – the students can dress up in honour of him on Friday – see you all soon.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pichette, Principal